
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Spring Newsletter 5 
 

Spring Term is racing along and we 

only have a couple of weeks left 

before the Easter break.  

We have recently had a number of 

trainee teachers working with us and 

their placements are about to come 

to an end. A massive well done and 

thank you to Katie Butcher, who has 

been with Class 11, Beck Fletcher and 

Alex Jones who have been in Class 7 

and Kaci Diver and Jessie Foster who 

have been in Class 3. We wish all of 

them every success for their future 

careers in education 

Year 4 have been busy making 

samosas this week with support from 

Jat and Meena Hanspal. A big thank 

you to them for giving up their time to 

support the children with this. Year 5 

enjoyed their Greek workshop on 

Wednesday and this was a great way 

for them to get stuck in to their topic.  

 

 

 This year’s art week will commence 

week beginning 25th March with a 

theme around the Olympics 2024, 

being held in Paris later this year. 

We will once again be collaborating 

with West Bridgford Infants and will 

be displaying the final pieces at 

West Bridgford Methodist Church 

for all to see. The gallery dates will 

be over the weekend of 19th-21st 

April and more details about this 

will be communicated soon.  

Art Week 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Week beg 18th March Parents’ Evenings 

Week beg 25th March 
Tuesday 26th March 

Art Week 
Class Photos 

Thursday 28th March 
Monday 15th April 
Tuesday 16th April 
Thurs 18th – Sun 21st April 
Week beg 13th May 
Saturday 18th May 
Mon 27th – 31st May 
Friday 28th June 
Wednesday 10th July 
Friday 19th July 
 
        

Last day of term 
Children return to school 
Year 6 height & weight check 
Art Gallery at Methodist Church 
Year 6 SATs week 
Community Food Festival 
Half Term 
INSET Day 
Class swap morning  
Year 6 leavers party  
 
 
 
 
 

Key dates for the rest of the year  

 Class Photos 

Just to let you know, Braiswick 

Photography will be in school on 

Tuesday 26th March to take our class 

photographs. Details about ordering 

these will then be sent out shortly 

afterwards.  

 

Parents’ evenings are taking place 

next week. A reminder that the 

following week there is an 

opportunity to come in and look at 

children’s work. The days and times 

are as follows: 

Year 3: Mon 25th March 3.15pm – 

4.15pm 

Year 4: Tues 26th March 3.15pm – 

4.15pm  

Year 5: Mon 25th March 3.15pm – 

4.15pm  

Year 6: Wed 27th March 3.15pm – 

4.15pm  

 

.  

 

    Friday 15th March 

 
 

 Sporting Opportunities  

There have been numerous sporting 

events over the past few weeks: 

immediately after our return to 

school in February, some year 6 

children headed to South Wilford for 

a regular basketball event, whilst 

some girls excelled in a Handball 

competition up the road at the 

secondary school.  Shortly after, a 

group had a great, rather energetic 

time at an Indoor Rowing Festival, 

before six Year 4s enjoyed a taste of 

Kingball in East Leake.  Two more this 

week – an Indoor festival attended by 

a group of Year 5s in Bingham, 

followed by yesterday’s multi-sports 

at Trent Uni, where four of our year 

3/4 had a fabulous time trying out a 

range of different activities. 

More to come, too, with a couple of 

Rushcliffe Cup matches for our boys’ 

and girls’ football teams, the first 

Netball event of the year at West 

Bridgford School and a year 3/4 girls’ 

football festival in Radcliffe.  

Parents Evening  


